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July 12, 1973 

Dr. Mildred B. Wyncoop 
Trevecca Nazarene College 
Nashville, Tenn. 37210 

Dear Dr. Wyncoop: 

Thank you for your letter of July 8 requesting me to act as moderator 
at the last session of the Wesleyan Theological Society Nov.2-3. Since 
my son plans to be a student at Asbury College this fall I'll be only 
too happy to accept your invitation. 

Please do not infer that Jim is the only reason I would like to be at 
the WTS meeting. I've attended several and presented papers at at least 
one. Unless, however, I have something to move me it is too easy to 
pass it up. There are always things to do. 

Please let me know if you receive this letter and also could I have a 
copy of Dr. Kinlaw's message in advance? 

Sincerely yours and His, 

~~-~~/
Ivan Howard """"' ~ '­


